The Water Closet
News & Information from the Whitefish Community Wastewater Committee
WCWC Requests Community Comments - April, 2013
—Ryan Purdy, Lazy Bay Representative and Karen Reeves, Whitefish Lake Institute Board Member

The Whitefish Community Wastewater Committee (WCWC) held a Community Forum “open house” on March 25 to
share information about Whitefish wastewater management challenges and plans, and to offer the community an
opportunity to provide their comments. On hand were members of the WCWC, City Council, and City of Whitefish
Public Works. If you missed the forum, it is not too late to participate. The survey/comment form is available on the
City of Whitefish website at hitp://www.whitefish.govoffice.com/. Comments are due as follows:

MAIL: Postmark by Monday, April 22, 2013 City Clerk, WCWC Comments, PO Box 158, Whitefish, MT 59937-0158
EMAIL: Scan and email no later than 5:00 PM on Thursday April 25, 2013 to nlorang@cityofwhitefish.org
DELIVER: No later than 5:00 PM on Thursday April 25, 2013 to the City Clerk’s office at 418 E 2% St, Whitefish

FAX: No later than 5:00 PM on Thursday April 25, 2013 to N. Lorang at 406.863.2419

As a result of some questions asked during the Community Forum , we offer some clarification regarding the purpose
of the committee. The committee is tasked with providing a wastewater management program plan to the City
Council for their review. It is important to note that it is not within the scope of the committee to make
recommendations regarding annexation, City-provided services, or the ongoing relationship between the City of
Whitefish and Flathead County regarding the planning jurisdiction.

Please consider providing comments for this important water quality project!



